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Handling of an application for the registration  

in the case where all of representative directors of a domestic stock company  

do not have any domicile in Japan (Notice) 

 

The application for the registration of incorporation of a domestic stock company of which all of 

representative directors do not have any residential address in Japan, and for the registration of 

reappointment or appointment of representative directors of such domestic stock company may be accepted 

from today on, even though the answers of the Director of the Fourth Division of the Civil Affairs Bureau 

dated as of September 26, 1984 (Min-yon, No. 4974) and March 11, 1985 (Min-yon, No. 4974) mention that 

such application should not be accepted. Please inform and direct this to each registrar. 

Please understand that the previous handling that conflicts with this notice has been revised by this 

notice. 


